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6th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 5 – Houses of Parliament Trip - Tuesday 12th November 2024 

We are excited to inform you that as part of our participation in Parliament Week, Year 
5 will have the unique opportunity to visit the Houses of Parliament in Westminster. This 
trip will take place on Tuesday 12th November 2024. 

This educational visit will provide students with a first-hand experience of our country’s 
democratic process. During the day, students will tour the Parliament building, learn about 
the history and functions of both the House of Commons and the House of Lords, and 
engage in activities designed to deepen their understanding of how laws are made and how 
they, as young citizens, can have a voice in our democracy. Our aim is to inspire civic 
awareness and encourage active engagement with topics in government and society. 

Trip Details: 

• Date: Tuesday 12th November 2024 
• Departure Time: 9.00am - we will be travelling by public transport. 
• Return Time: Students should be back in time for normal pick-up. 
• Lunch: Please provide your child with a packed lunch. If your child receives free 

school meals, lunch will be provided.  Students are expected to wear full school 
uniform for this trip.  Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the day, as 
we may spend some time outdoors. 

Please follow the link below to complete the consent form for your child, if you do not 
complete this form they will not be able to go on the trip, 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W
4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNkUyT0tLSFhGVU5SUEhNN1NEQUdVUllYVCQlQCNjPTEu 

We will require parent helpers for this trip, if you are interested in being a parent/carer 

helper, please email office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk with your name, your child's name & 

class and a contact number. 

Kind Regards, 

Year 5 Team 
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